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HELP GET BREASTFEEDING SERVICES COVERED BY INSURANCE 
Petition to License Florida IBCLCs 

(International Board Certified Lactation Consultants) 
Petition 
summary and 
background 

Florida mothers and babies deserve to know who is the most qualified to help them with breastfeeding. IBCLCs are recognized by the U.S. 
Surgeon General’s office as the most qualified in the field of lactation. Licensing Florida’s IBCLCs saves Florida taxpayers, families, and businesses 
money by creating new jobs, saving formula costs for families and WIC programs, and employees who breastfeed have less missed days at work 
due to infant illness. Licensing IBCLCs allows for better access to care for all Florida mothers and babies and ensures they receive 
accurate and safe breastfeeding advice from professionals who are screened and regulated. 

Action 
petitioned for 

We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders to act now to license Florida’s IBCLCs, so that they can help Florida mothers 
and babies get complete medical coverage for breastfeeding services.  

 

Printed Name 
    (First and Last Name) 

Signature Email Address Home or Business Address Date Post once on    
My Facebook 
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      /   /17       Yes     /  No 
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      /   /17      Yes    /  No 
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